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Houston Botanic Garden (HBG) board members have been      

traveling to botanic gardens across the country to gather ideas, 

information, and inspiration.  After a 2-day whirlwind trip to premier 

botanic gardens in Chicago and St. Louis, Steve Lindley (Planning 

Committee Chair), Richard McDugald (Board Member), and    

Claudia Gee Vassar (Interim Executive Director), gained many 

valuable insights.  Here are a few key lessons we learned: 

Education is the heart of a botanic garden. 

A very large component at both gardens was educational          

programming, particularly for children. Learning experiences were 

unique, in a way that cannot be replicated in a traditional         

classroom.  However, what is intriguing to a home gardener is not 

the same as for a teen or a preschooler.  We are looking at how to 

engage visitors of ALL ages, in ways that are fun and inspire curiosity about and 

appreciation for plants and the natural world. 

Selecting the right mix of collections and gardens is 

challenging, but important. 
On our tours, we viewed a wide variety of gardens ð formal, demonstration, 

international, edible, therapeutic, and more.  We also enjoyed seeing extensive 

collections, from bonsai trees to orchids to water lilies to camellias.  With an 

endless array of options for our garden, we are excited to explore the            

possibilities and find the right collections and gardens to make Houstonôs garden 

enjoyable and unique.   

A sustainable funding model is critical. 

Both gardens we visited have a diverse funding model that includes significant 

earned   revenue and public funding. Earned revenue helps support the ongoing        

operating costs of a garden, but investments from passionate organizations and 

individuals are necessary to create many of the iconic features, meaningful  

programs, and exciting events at the garden.  

The leaders of these botanic gardens are incredibly helpful in sharing their   

experiences in preparation for when we, too, will attract 1 million visitors a year. 
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ñLook deep into nature, 

and you will understand         

everything better.ò        

- Albert Einstein 


